
Jackson’s Section Engineer, Liam Gallagher, said: “It 

has been amazing seeing the excitement and awe 

on the children’s faces when we go to see them 

each day and set them tasks to get the build com-

plete...the children have been fantastic and are a 

credit to the school.”  

Well, what a week that was!  

Thank you to all of the children, staff, families and 
volunteers for all of your hard work during our first 
Big Build. The final structures are masterpieces and I 
am incredibly proud of what has been achieved!  



Friday 7th December:  

Christmas Fayre (3:30-5pm) 

Wednesday 12th December: 

R/KS1 Nativity Performance (2-3pm) 

Thursday 13th December:  

R/KS1 Nativity Performance (9:30-10:30) 

Friday 14th December:  

Christmas Shop (from 9am) 

Christmas Jumper Day (£1) 

Monday 17th December: 

KS2 Christmas Performances (2-3pm and 7-
8pm) 

Thursday 20th December: 

School closes  

Wow! A huge thank you to all of the  
children and their families who have   
donated a Christmas box to            
Mothershare this year - just look how 
many gifts we’re donating! It is so    
humbling to be passing on your gifts to 
some vulnerable children across       
Calderdale this Christmas. Hopefully, 
your generous act will brighten their 
Christmas this year, so on behalf of 
these children, thank you.  



Keeping Our Children Safe 

If you have any concerns or worries about the safety or well-being of a child, do not 
hesitate to contact Mr Sharp, Mrs Dumbreck, Miss Greenwood or Mr Stuttard on 
01422 367140 or email: 

head@allsaints.calderdale.sch.uk.  



We appreciate that from time to time, unavoidable circumstances could result in a    
different adult collecting your child at home time, or indeed, after an extra-curricular 
activity.  

We are now implementing a password system in this eventuality, when the adult         
collecting is not a named emergency contact on your child’s school information.  

It is your responsibility to inform the school office on the day with details of the adult 
collecting and the agreed password between both parties.  

Only once this password is shared will staff allow your child to leave the school.  

Thank you.  

 

Adults to liaise, secure arrangements and 

agree on a password, e.g. Donald Duck  

Parent to ring the school office, 01422 

367140, and share arrangements and the 

password.  

Office staff to share information with class 

teacher before the end of the school day. 

Adult collecting child shares password 

with teacher and child is safely dismissed. 










